
Taken from the September 18, 2018 Regular Board minutes:  

 

Notice of Motion – Filming Permits 

Chair Veenhof provided notice that the following motion will be brought forward to the October 2, 2018 

Committee of the Whole agenda:  

That staff be directed to report back to the Board on developing filming permits. 


